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Comments: I oppose the proposed restrictions. The proposed restrictions do not benefit anyone.  This proposal

takes away snowmobile access for backcountry skiers.  I live in the Tahoe area because I enjoy all winter sports,

including snowmobiling. 

 

Please think about if anyone really benefits from this new policy. We can all share the backcountry and coexist

peacefully.

 

 


